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AUG 2 8 2019

HEALTH FACILITIES %
Dear Sir/Madam: SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

To whom it may concern.

| am writing this letter of support for Physicians Surgery Center in
Belleville, Illinois. | am a patient of the practice. | fully support the move
for the surgery center to O'Fallon, lllinois. There is a need for a low-cost
option for outpatient surgeries and procedures in the O'Fallon area, and |
think this will be a very nice addition to the locality.

Yours truly,

V|attory St
(,Pa;lwurt

6712 Stuart Drive
Collinsville, lllinois 62234





